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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, July 20, 2017
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958 
 
STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO ON ACCESS TO COUNSEL FOR WRONGFUL EVICTIONS

"Everyone, no matter their income level, deserves access to counsel to stop wrongful evictions and keep their homes. Prevention is a key component of our plan to address the economic drivers of homelessness, which is why this Administration has made significant investments in tools and tactics to help New Yorkers remain in their homes. Thanks to Speaker Mark-Viverito and the Council, this new legislation will help more people stabilize their lives and keep roofs over their heads. We vow to continue fighting every day to level the playing field."
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